Welcome to the PME 602 Skills Management Course
January 2023
 
My name is Derek Podobas, and I will be your instructor this term.
Since this is a fully synchronous online course, we will not have typical classroom lectures. For the next four weeks, will be meeting online every Tuesday and Thursday. The first session is scheduled for January 3, 2023. We will start at 5.30 PM Pacific time. I will be online at 5.00PM for my office hours, and will stay online after each session, to answer any questions that you may have.
Here is the Zoom link for this course:  https://nu.zoom.us/j/94173164982
The course overview is attached.
I am looking forward to working with you this term. I trust you will find this course not only informative and beneficial to you, but also enjoyable.
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to text me. My phone number is: 949-842-6632.
 
Best regards,
Derek Podobas

